0O.5.E.A. NON-Approved Minutes
November 11, 2007
Best Western Motel
Stroud, Oklahoma

Members present: Nancy Casteel, Patty Peters, Carol Anwar, Tracie Albert and Vicki Sue
Loehrs.

Non-member present: Barbara Klein.

Meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m. by President: Nancy Casteel. Nancy introduced
our speaker Fran MacArthur, a physical therapist from Bartlesville. Today’s topic was
about “Saving Your Back.” She had a great presentation and enclosed is a hand out she
passed around for neck stretches.

Tracie Albert, treasurer, gave record of $4081.45 in OSEA account. Check #824 for
$300.00 was written to Fran MacArthur, P.T. Received $100.00 check from Barbara
Klein for non member dues.

Nancy Casteel inquired about increasing our dues by $25.00. Verbal consensus was not
to increase at this time due to the fact we only have 12 members in 2007.

Vicki Sue Loehrs, secretary, passed around non-approved minutes from April, 22, 2007,
Carol Anwar motioned for approval of minutes and Patty Peters seconded the motion.
All present were in favor.

New Business:

1. New Registered Electrology in Muskogee: Kim Johnson. Welcome!

2. Nancy Casteel will teach all three modalities in Bartlesville, Oklahoma.

Need to see if new state law changes are online. Vicki Sue gave a copy of the

new state law changes to Barbara Klein.

Medical Board is concerned that we have no new students.

4. Carol Anwar motioned to pay $50.00 to Mike Pearson, web master. Patty Peters

seconded motion. All present were in favor. Paid by check #825. Carol to get

Mike’s current address to Tracie for mailing of check.

Election of officers will take place next meeting in April of 2008.

6. Carol had some new tax information about non-profit and tax exempt
organizations concerning the 990EZ or E-postcard. Tracie said she has been
filing OSEA taxes and this concern was already taken care of. Good job!

7. Carol notified Southwestern Bell again about laser being under Electrology
headings. She then notified AEA and Oklahoma State Medical Board. Letters
were sent out to remind the Laser advertisers not to advertise under Electrologists.
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If we find this happening in any city of Oklahoma, we need to get the Doctor’s
name of that clinic and the Medical Board will send them a letter.  This does
include the Doctor’s of Osteopathic too. Give information to Carol Anwar and
she will compile a list to send to the Medical Board. Thank you Carol!

Next O.S.E.A. meeting will be Sunday, April 20, 2008 at 1:30 p.m. in Stroud. Nancy
looking into this presentation being on MSNA. This will be a very information meeting
that you will not want to miss.

All members and non-members are invited. C.E.U.’s will be given. Snacks will be
provided.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Vicki Sue Loehrs, R.E.

O.S.E.A. Secretary
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